QUINTON PARISH COUNCIL

correspondence address:
HONEYSUCKLE COTTAGE
BACK LANE
LOWER QUINTON
CV37 8SF
TELEPHONE NUMBER: 01789 721553

EMAIL: guintonpc@yahoo.co.uk

Mr Matthew Neal
Neighbourhood Planning Officer
Chief Executive’s Unit

Stratford District Council
Elizabeth House

Church Street

Stratford on Avon

CV37 6HX

30th September 2014

Dear Matthew

Application for the designation of a Neighbourhood Plan Area by Quinton Parish
Council.

On 18" September 2014, Quinton Parish Council resolved to apply for designation of a
neighbourhood area in accordance with Regulation 5 of The Neighbourhood Planning
(General) Regulations 2012. Please accept this letter as a formal application to Stratford on
Avon District Council for this designation.

In compliance with the requirements of regulation 5 we include a map showing the area
delineated by the Parish boundary of the Parish. This will be the area to which this
application relates. The area covered by this application is the whole of the Parish and does
not intrude into any adjoining Parish. We consider our Parish boundary of Quinton Parish in
its entirety to be appropriate to define the Neighbourhood Plan Area. It is recognised that
there will be a need to consult with our neighbouring parishes on all appropriate sites where
there is a mutual interest, in particular with Marston Sicca Parish Council in relation to the
Long Marston Airfield.

This application for designation of a neighbourhood area is submitted by Quinton Parish
Council which, as a Parish Council, is a relevant body for the purposes of this matter and is
defined as such under Section 61G (2) of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990.



Quinton Parish Council is in the process of forming a neighbourhood plan working group
which will comprise local residents, businesses and Parish Councillors. This group will take
the lead in preparing the neighbourhood plan for this area and has the Parish Council’s full
support.

Quinton Parish Council formally requests that Stratford-on-Avon District Council, as the local
planning authority, publicises this application in accordance with regulation 6 of The
Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012. We confirm that no previous
application has been made for this area.

I would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this application and indicate the
timescale for publicising the application and the decision to accept or reject.

Yours sincerely
E Nea-A

Mrs E Neal
Clerk to the Parish Council



